
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, MARCH 29, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 IT’S DAY 29 OF SPRING LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? WE LOOK 

FORWARD TO HEARING YOUR FEEDBACK REGARDING OUR RADIO MINISTRY AND 

PROGRAMMING. HOW HAS GOD USED WRVM TO HELP YOU IN YOUR WALK WITH HIM? 

[REHNA – EMAIL]  Hello staff of WRVM! Happy spring letter month to you! With warmer temperatures 

and more sunlight it is a sure sign of spring. Praise God that He is the God of the earth and all of creation, 

he is the same yesterday, today and tomorrow! I do listen to WRVM on and off during the day while I am 

working around the house during the day.  There are many programs I listen to during the day which 

encourage and challenge me in my Christian walk. I enjoy most the weekday morning programs, (the 10:30 

slot is not my favorite). Also I enjoy all the afternoon programs as well, especially Janet Parshall, Alistair 

Begg, Joni and friends. We often listen to the evening programs from 6:30 to 9:00. I appreciate the weather 

round up and the hourly national news.  On the weekend, I enjoy Jimmy DeYoung and the National 

Christian Choir. I have encouraged my young adult children to listen to you as well as my adult son who 

lives in Baltimore! They are enjoying the programs too! I appreciate your commitment to the Word and 

truth that you have proclaimed for 50 plus years!!! Keep up the great work…..!! Thank you!!! 

[CARLENE – APPLETON]  Dear WRVM I want to write and let you know how much I enjoy WRVM 

radio. I especially like Family Life Today and Focus on the Family. I love listening to John McArthur and 

Dr. McGee. Actually writing this I can’t think of anything I don’t like. I like it all. I enjoy the DJ’s and the 

music. I used to listen to another Christian radio station in the area but switched to WRVM because I like 

the music better and all the programs. Keep up the excellent work. 

PRAISE THE LORD THAT IN MANY COMMUNITIES YOU HAVE A CHOICE IN CHRISTIAN 

PROGRAMMING TO PICK FROM. WE ARE VERY BLESSED WHEN YOU CONSIDER THAT 

THERE ARE MANY AREAS OF THE COUNTRY WHO HAVE NO CHOICES WHEN IT COMES TO 

CHRISTIAN RADIO. IF YOU HAVE FRIENDS OR RELATIVES WHO LIVE IN ONE OF THOSE 

AREAS BE SURE TO TELL THEM ABOUT OUR MOBILE APP THAT ALLOWS THEM TO LISTEN 

TO WRVM WHEREVER THEY MIGHT BE. OR IS YOU ARE PLANNING TO TRAVEL THIS 

SUMMER, YOU CAN NOW TAKE US WITH YOU WHEREVER YOU GO BY USING THE MOBILE 

APP. IT’S A FREE DOWNLOAD FROM YOUR APP STORE. 

IF YOU APPRECIATE OUR PROGRAMMING, I HOPE YOU WILL WRITE AND TELL US. AND 

REMEMBER YOUR PRAYERS AND GIFTS ARE WHAT MAKE THIS MINISTRY POSSIBLE. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


